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MLB/LMS 

11 May 2022 

Dear parent/carer, 

Firstly, we would like to commend Year 12 on their approach to their recent final exams. They 

worked hard on revision and were well prepared for these important assessments. Their 

behaviour was excellent and they were respectful of other students sitting exams. They will be 

getting feedback on these exams over the next few days and weeks and their exam grades will 

be reported home  the week commencing Monday 23 May 2022. 

This week, as students return from their study leave, we would like to outline a key change to 

their daily routine. As part of the push towards the very best outcomes for all students in our 

Sixth Form and also as students start their preparation for Year 13 following their finals, all 

students will need to be in registration with their form tutor every morning. They will need to be 

in their form room at 8.40 each morning from Monday 16 May. This will allow students to have 

bespoke discussions with their tutor about their exams, and have time to reflect on them. They 

will be guided to create and work towards meaningful targets following their feedback and 

results. 

Moreover, it will allow for targeted and detailed work to be done around progression onto the 

next stage in their life, whether this is university, an apprenticeship or employment. Some 

applications need to go in to universities early at the start of the next academic year and, along 

with other events organised and run by our careers team, this additional time in registration will 

be utilised to support all students with this. 

A reminder that Year 12 parents’ evening is on Thursday 19 May and will be an invaluable 

opportunity to speak to your child’s teachers about their progress. Booking is open now, so 

please book on if you haven’t yet. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs M. Barnard 

Achievement Leader KS5 
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